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16 April 2018 

 

For Years 3, 4 & 5  

 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 

Next week we have arranged for Years 3, 4 and 5 to work on a very exciting 

and innovative event called The Heroes Journey.  This will be run by a 

nationally renowned organisation called humanutopia who created the project.   

 

At the end of the sessions, which take part over three 

days, children will have further developed their 

life-skills. 

 

If you would like more information about the 

organisation, their website is www.humanutopia.com. 

 

Photographs may be taken during the sessions and we know that some children 

in this group of classes are not to be photographed but it would be helpful if 

parents could complete and return the slip below for this particular event.  If 

you have no objection, there is no need to fill in the slip. 
 

 

---------------------------------------------------- 

HUMANUTOPIA PROJECT 

 

Name of Child:       Class: Y3  Y4  Y5 
CIRCLE ONE  

I DO NOT wish my child to have photographs taken during these sessions 
 
Signed:       Date:     
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